

ST.THOMAS OF CANTERBURY CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

1st February 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Road Safety

We are currently working with Kent Police and the Civil Enforcement Officer to highlight the parking issues that occur daily. We are aware that it is not just our parents but other road users too and have asked Twydall School to send a similar letter to their parents.

We would like to highlight the danger of parking or dropping off on the white zigzag lines; this causes danger not only to the child but also other pedestrians and road users. It is in fact against the law to stop on the zigzags and we have been advised that photographic evidence can be sent to the police and you can be prosecuted. This could result in a fine and 3 points on your licence.

I am sure you would agree that the safety of the children is paramount and hope that you will work with us to eradicate this problem.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Redmond

Executive Headteacher

C Redword



